
“You cannot get through a single day without having an impact on the world 
around you. What you do makes a difference, and you have to decide what kind 

of difference you want to make.” 

Dr. Jane Goodall 

 
The Sacramento Chapter of Physicians for Social Responsibility 
invites you to attend a luncheon at the Hilton Arden West, 2200 Harvard Street, 

on Sunday, April 30, to hear the finalists in our 2023 High School Scholarship 
Essay Contest present their essays orally concerning the above quotation by Dr. 
Jane Goodall. The 1st, 2nd, and 3rd place winners will be chosen, and a total of 

$15,000 in scholarships will be awarded.  
 

Advance reservations are required and can be made via the Join/Donate page of 
the PSR/Sacramento website. The cost of the luncheon is $50 per person. Doors 

open for check-in at 11:30, the luncheon begins at noon, and the program will 
conclude by 2:30.  

 
 

For more information, go to www.sacpsr.org, email info@sacpsr.org, or call  
916-955-6333. 
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